
Florida Power & Light Company, 215 S. Monroe SI.. Suite 810. Tallahassee. FL 32301 

-VIA HAND DELIVERY - 
Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 080001-E1 

John T. Butler 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5639 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail: john-butler@fpl.com 

July 11,2008 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On June 30, 2008, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) filed a Notice of 
Intent to Seek Confidential Classification of Information Responsive to the Florida 
Industrial Power Users Group First Set of Interrogatories and First Request for 
Production of Documents served to FPL electronically on June 13, 2008. This Notice is 
identified as document no. 05667-08 in the Document Detail file for the above docket. 

Enclosed in a separate envelope marked “confidential” are the confidential 
documents to which the Notice of Intent to Seek Confidential Classification relates. I ask 
that you handle these documents in accordance with the Clerk’s Office procedures for 
designated confidential materials. 

If there are any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at 561-304- 
5639. 

Sincerely, 

Ji” John T. Butler 

Enclosures 
cc: Counsel for parties of record (w/o encl.) 

an FPL Group company 


